

March 2, 2017

OBCCTC Truck Tag Consultation – Submission Date Extended

On January 18, 2017 the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) issued a Bulletin calling for submissions as part of its Truck Tag System Consultation. As outlined in the Bulletin, the OBCCTC is examining the current operation and options for reform of the Container Trucking Services Licence Truck Tag system based on the following principles:

- Facilitation of reasonable I/O movement to available work;
- Incorporation of performance metrics when determining a Licensee's Truck Tag allotment; and
- Respect for the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority's container truck requirements.

The closing date for written submissions addressing one or more of the terms of reference outlined on the OBCCTC's website was March 1, 2017.

In an effort to gather submissions from a wide range of stakeholders, the OBCCTC is extending its submission deadline to March 31, 2017. All interested parties are invited and encouraged to provide a submission, as the contribution of affected stakeholders to this consultation is vital its success and the development of a future Truck Tag System.

Please provide your written submission to the OBCCTC at the following email address: Registrar@obcctc.ca

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Mlalf

Michael Crawford

Deputy Commissioner